Agenda Item 10. e.)

From: Chris Cross < chrisjcross@hotmail.com>

Sent: 21 May 2021 20:54

Subject: Benodet Park and commemorations for Dave and John

Dear all,

The committee have held a meeting via Zoom today to discuss some sort of commemoration for Dave and John who were both founder members of twinning. We are considering something in Benodet Park. It is felt the park could do with some TLC.

The committee are meeting at Benodet Park on Thursday 3rd June at 3.00pm to look at the park to see what is suitable. We think some weeding might need to be done. If any of you would like to join us? We are thinking of setting up a group of like minded people to look into this. The Friends of Thanckes Park work hard and have done wonders in other areas of the Park. We are hoping to liaise with them as well. If you think you could help it would be very much appreciated, just turn up on the 3rd at 3.00pm.

I have removed Doreen and Rose from this circulation.

Chris